
Date: 6 March 2020 

Time: 7pm to 9pm 
(No late admissions after 8 pm) 

All Hallows’ School —

Loretto Hall 

Tickets: $10 each 
With current School ID Card 

Dress Code: No singlets or thongs 

 

Students must be collected from Loretto Hall by parents, if needing to depart before 9pm. 

Bottled water for sale on the night. Cash canteen for snacks. 


